The Rev. Milton Propp Director of Religious Life Oklahoma City University Oklahoma City 6, Oklahoma

Dear Milton:

Thank you for your letter of September 6 and for your invitation to come and speak at the O. C. U. Convocation on the morning of Janaury 18, 1961. I will be very pleased to join you for this occasion, and I will look forward to talking with you and others on the campus at O. C. U. Thank you for the supplementary information about the other plans for the program on that day. I will be glad to order what I will do in terms of these plans.

We are very happy in Enid and very pleased with our new opportunity at Phillips Seminary. I am teaching courses in Pastoral Care, Historical Theology, Christian Ethics, and Methodist Doctrine. I think that this situation offers an exceptional challenge. I have already got my Methodist students digging into Wesley's Standard Sermons. I find the students here very similar to the students at Perkins.

Edrita and I would like very much to see you and Dixie and your family.

Cordially and sincerely yours,

Thomas C. Oden

TCO:ph

